
Presidential Search 
 
Millersville University’s Council of Trustees (COT) are currently working to form a 
committee to search for a new president for Millersville University.  Dr. John 
Anderson announced that he will be retiring effective March 1, 2018. 
 
At their meeting last night, the COT named trustee Ann Womble as chair of the 
search committee.  In addition COT members Jordan Harris, ’06 and Kevin Harley, 
‘86 were also named as members of the committee.  There is a Board of 
Governors’ policy that specifies many of the members for the search committee. 
The COT will be following that policy to fill out the committee.  As chair, Womble 
will select the search firm that will assist the committee.  
 


